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(530) 749-4900 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Hearing to be Held on Wednesday, March 13, 2019, 4:30 p.m. or shortly thereafter 
At the Yuba County Office of Education, 935 14th Street, Marysville, CA 95901 

 
Classified Openers 

 
 
This is a routine process required by law to allow the public an opportunity to comment 
on the openers that will be presented to the Board on March 13, 2019. 
 
The governing board encourages participation by parents, teachers, members of the 
community, and bargaining unit leaders, as well as any taxpayer, to appear before the 
Yuba County Board of Education and speak to the proposed item. 
 
 
 
Posted on 03/02/2019 
 
Locations: 
  

Yuba County Office of Education Website  
 Yuba County Library  
 Yuba County Office of Education 
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